
THE WINNIPEG SCHOOL DIVISION 
1577 Wall Street East, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3E 2S5 

Telephone: (204) 775-0231 
FAX: 774-6211 

MATT HENDERSON 
SUPERINTENDENT  

January 7, 2025 

Dear Families,   

Winnipeg School Division is hosting a family information meeting to share updates regarding 
new student enrolment, programming, and catchment area boundaries specific to the North 
District French Immersions programs. 

All families in the École Stanley Knowles, École Lansdowne, École Waterford Springs, École 
Garden Grove and École Luxton catchment areas who are considering registering their child in a 
French Immersion program are invited to attend the meeting.   

Save the Date 

Tuesday, January 14, 2025 
7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

École Lansdowne School  
Gym

715 Wiginton Street 

Please contact Board and Community Liaison Office Board@wsd1.org to confirm attendance. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Henderson, 
Superintendent. 

MH/agh 
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